
 

11/23/2022 

MEMO 
 

COVID-19 Update: Staying Safe this Holiday Season 

Dear residents, staff, families, and the greater community, 
 
As of Wednesday, November 23, 2022, we have one active case in our Assisted Living 
residence.  

 
A few reminders this holiday season: 

• The Department of Health continues to recommend increased hand hygiene as 
flu and other respiratory illnesses are on the rise in King County.  

• Increase ventilation as much as possible during holiday gatherings, especially 
when people are not wearing source control (facemasks).  

• If you are not feeling well, please take care of yourself, consult your primary care 
physician if applicable, and stay home to avoid getting anyone else sick.  

• Facemasks are required in licensed areas – Assisted Living, Memory Care, and 
Skilled Nursing & Rehab. 

 
The Thanksgiving holiday marks an encouraging inflection point within our community. 
We are thankful for our residents, staff, families, and children. A joyous Thanksgiving to 
you and yours.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bayview Leadership Team 
 

Chief Executive Officer Nancy Weinbeck x3110 206.281.5762 nweinbeck@bayviewseattle.org 

Health Services Administrator Joel Smith – NHA x3357 206.281.5747 jsmith@bayviewseattle.org 

Director of Nursing Pam Carlson x3354 206.281.5778 pcarlson@bayviewseattle.org 

Staff Development & Infection 

Control Nurse 

Laarni Dumecquias x3120 206.281.5761 ldumecquias@bayviewseattle.org 

Director of Assisted Living Pamela Yeo x2127 206.281.5755 pyeo@bayviewseattle.org 
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